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EMS Instructors Trained 

On May 18, Hudson Mohawk AHEC partnered with 

Mountain Lakes EMS Council to provide training to 

EMS Certified Laboratory Instructors and Certified         

Instructor Coordinators.  This full day training was 

just a part of the larger Initial Assessment            

Conference (IAC) held annually in Lake Placid. 

The training, titled "It's All In A Game 2018; Tactile 

Learning For All" provided instructors new and in-

novative hands-on techniques for teaching         

teamwork, communication, collective thinking and 

problem-solving skills in the classroom. 

MASH Camp Deadline        
Extended 

MASH Camp is a day-long program introducing high 

school students to various healthcare professions.  

This year’s camp will be held on July 24th from 8:30 

am to 4:30 pm at North Country Community        

College’s Ticonderoga Campus. We will be       

providing students with the opportunity to explore 

careers in emergency response.  

We are inviting students entering 9th - 12th grades 

from Essex, Hamilton, Saratoga, Warren and     

Washington counties to join us. This is a free       

program with activities and lunch included.   

Applications are due by Friday, June 15.  Application    

information can be found on our website:                

http://hmahec.org/programs/summerprograms/.   

For more information, call us at 518-480-2432 or    

e-mail Adrienne at across@hmahec.org.   
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Scholarships Awarded to Area Students 

Hudson Mohawk AHEC awarded scholarships to seven high 

school seniors entering healthcare-related degree or             

certification programs at local community colleges.   

“Our mission is to build our local healthcare workforce, and 

one of the ways we can do this is by helping young people 

pursue higher education in health fields,” shared Katie Stair, 

Executive Director. 

Congratulations to our scholarship recipients: 

ß Alejandra Aguero, Argyle Central School 
ß Alora Bearor, Schroon Lake Central School 
ß Kaloni Borno, Shenendehowa High School 
ß Gracie Gorman, Hoosick Falls Central School 
ß Meegan Shaw, Ticonderoga High School 
ß Jordin Twitchell, Salem Central School  
ß Alexa Wells, Lansingburgh Central School District  
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Thank you to our donors! 
Hudson Mohawk AHEC thanks our generous donors for making this year’s scholarships possible: 

 
 

Linda Beers 

Richard Bennett III 

Andrew Cruikshank 

Andrea Deepe 

Robert Martiniano 

David Shippee 

Katie Stair 

From left to right: Katie Stair, Hudson Mohawk AHEC 
Executive Director; Alexa Wells, Scholarship Winner; and 
David Shippee, Hudson Mohawk AHEC Board President  


